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Current in the Creek  

Creek Connections Summer Institute 

for teachers will take place Thursday, 

August 7th at the University of  

Pittsburgh Pymatuning Laboratory 

from 9am until 4pm.  Please register 

and find more information on our web-

site.  

Spring Watershed Explorations 

Above: Cochranton High School students experience elec-

trofishing with Dr. Wissinger from Allegheny College.  

Above:  Creeker, Camille Sicker, 

plays Union City HSõs watershed 

map game. 

Above: Parker Middle School students find macro -

invertebrates in Woodcock Creek with Kathy Uglow 

from the Crawford Conservation District.  

Left: Sixth grade 

students from 3 

Ellwood City 

schools spent the 

day in Ewing Park 

where Creek  

Connections  

hosted one of 10 

stations they 

traveled between 

that day.  



Pittsburgh Area Shows Their Creek Know -How 
By William Tolliver, Allegheny College graduate  

Our annual Student Research Symposium is 

a celebratory day for our students to showcase 

the work that they have been doing on environ-

mental and science based issues over the school 

year, as well as a time where students and teach-

ers have the chance to interact with environmen-

tal professionals to promote environmental 

awareness and opportunities. The Pittsburgh Area 

Student Research Symposium, hosted April 4th at 

YMCA Camp Kon-O-Kwee, had approximately 330 

students, 30 teachers, and 34 environmental   

professionals attending.    Creek Connections was 

honored to have Kristi Niekamp and Mandy Smith 

from the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission 

as the featured speakers, in addition to several 

environmental partners from the Pittsburgh area 

that tabled and ran focus group activities.  Over-

all, despite the steady all -day rain, this event was 

a great success and Creek Connections looks    

forward to continuing our service to schools and 

furthering collaboration with the array of environ-

mental organizations that participated in the   

Student Research Symposium. 

Above:  Students check out the other studentsõ  

project displays.  

Above:  Students play the bird banding game put 

together by the Quaker Valley Creekers.  

Above:  Students investigate owl pellets in their 

focus group activity.  

Above:  Sarah Dippold, former Creeker now at Rac-

coon Creek State Park, leads a focus group activity 

on mammal skulls.  


